
 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 24th November 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
During our next experience about space, we would like to take the children to Otford Solar System to prepare them 
for their outcome. The model is a scaled representation of the planets and should give them a good understanding 
of the setting for their outcome, which will be a self-guided tour of the solar system. 
This will be on different dates depending on your child’s class: 
 
Miss Knipe’s Kingfishers: Thursday 7th December 
Miss Gumbley’s Sparrowhawks: Friday 8th December 
 
There is no cost for this trip as we will be travelling in our school minibuses. The trip will take place during the school 
day and will not impact drop off or pick up times. 
 
It might be slippery or wet so please make sure your child is wearing a coat, wellies/walking boots, hat, scarf and 
gloves. Children are permitted to wear their PE kit for this day and any additional layers to ensure they are warm 
enough. 
 
Please get in touch if you have any questions or concerns. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Miss Knipe & Miss Gumbley 

Seal CE Primary 
Zambra Way 

TN15 0DJ 
TEL: 01732 762388 

 
 

office@inspiream.org.uk 
 

CEO – Mrs Liz Mitchell 
ceo@inspiream.org.uk 

 
Head of School – Mrs Tamsin Jones 

sealheadofschool@inspiream.org.uk 

 
 
 
 


